
 

Newsletter for 7th February 2025 

Every lesson counts  - your child must attend school every single day for 

the best chance of success! 

 



 



 



Headteacher's Message  

 

Dear Families, 

 

This week, we celebrated Children's Mental Health Week and welcomed Compass Birmingham 

into school for assemblies and our Coffee & Chat Parent/ Carer session. Compass Birmingham 



are dedicated to supporting families by providing essential mental health resources and we are 

delighted that they are working with our school this year. 

We also welcomed into school new Teacher trainees from Newman University. Later in the term, 

we will also be joined by trainees from University of Birmingham and we are pleased to be 

playing our part in developing amazing teachers for the future! 

Year 4 have been really busy this week. On Wednesday, they visited a local reservoir and today 

they are experiencing a live theatre show, along with children from Year 5. I hope they have a 

wonderful time as they complete their Culture Vulture 11BEFORE11 promise. 

Next week, we have Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 11th February, during which the children will 

be learning about how to stay safe online. A group of children from Year 6 will also be joining 

the Health for Life Awards event in Bournville, attended by the Lord Mayor and other schools 

who successfully participated in the project last year.  Funding from Health for Life enabled us to 

purchase planting equipment, cooking equipment for our fantastic DT hub, apple trees, and 

much more! 

 

Friday 14th February is the last day of this half term and all pupils return on Monday 

24th February. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

 

Christine Chapman 



If you need someone else to collect your child... 

 

We know that sometimes you may need someone else to collect your child at the end of the 

school day. Please make sure that: 

• The person collecting your child is older than 16 (if they are your child's sibling) and over 

18 (if they are not a sibling) 

• You inform the school before 2.30pm if someone new is collecting your child. Though we 

know other parents collect children for each other, you must let us know that you have 

given your permission 

Thank you for helping us to keep your child safe,  

Becky Lewis 

Deputy Headteacher  



Half Term Family Fun!  



 



Do you have a child with Autism?  

 

We would like to invite you to a FREE one-to-one advice session alongside the Communication 

and Autism Team, to support parent carers of children with a diagnosis of autism or children 

who are on the neurodevelopmental pathway for assessment. 

 

Due to limited places, the sessions will be offered to the first families to contact us. 

To reserve a place please email:  

wendy.p.bantock@birmingham.gov.uk  

or  

joanne.clifford@birmingham.gov.uk 

You will receive an email response to confirm your booking including the date andtime of your 

session or to tell you that the sessions are full for this term.                                           



We will be delivering more sessions online next term for parent carers too.  

Please include in your email / booking that it is for the: 

SPRING 2025 – CAT Parent carer Advice Sessions online 

• Your name – Parent carer 

• Your Child’s name 

• Your Child’s school 

• Please include in your preferred email contact for the TEAM’s invite to be sent to 

• And a brief description of the things you would like to talk about in the session, so that 

the CAT can prepare and make sure the advice is relevant to your child. 

Jo Clifford, Wendy Bantock, Dawn Fisher, Viv Walters and Lisa Walmsley. 

Further Support for Parents of Children with Special Needs 

We’re excited to offer a series of free webinars throughout the year from Autism Assessment 

Hub, designed to provide valuable insights and support for anyone interested in autism, ADHD, 

and other aspects of neurodiversity.  

Whether you’re a parent, educator, or professional, these sessions are tailored to help you 

understand and support neurodivergent individuals.  

Our first session, Information and Q&A with Our Autism and ADHD Specialists, will be held 

remotely/online, and we would love for you to join us Monday 24th February at 7:30 pm. 

You can register for the webinar here: 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.autismassessmenthub.co.uk%2F&data=05|02|Rebecca.Lewis%40manorparkacademy.org|d745b1c031c045d0dcc108dd46d8b88a|7c2b6a1004cc48b4b7d1df5014e5d734|0|0|638744618793722406|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=OmiC6bFqlJ250438akYixev4wwmdZlkXxPTr5UK%2Fmms%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.autismassessmenthub.co.uk%2F&data=05|02|Rebecca.Lewis%40manorparkacademy.org|d745b1c031c045d0dcc108dd46d8b88a|7c2b6a1004cc48b4b7d1df5014e5d734|0|0|638744618793722406|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=OmiC6bFqlJ250438akYixev4wwmdZlkXxPTr5UK%2Fmms%3D&reserved=0


https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/information-and-qa-with-our-autism-specialists-remoteonline-

tickets-1232811505399?aff=oddtdtcreator - 

Feel free to share this link with anyone who may benefit from attending. 

Star of the Week 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week - this week's focus is 'Resilience' 

Nursery Celine 

Indigo Kashim 

Copper Salmah 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Finformation-and-qa-with-our-autism-specialists-remoteonline-tickets-1232811505399%3Faff%3Doddtdtcreator&data=05|02|Rebecca.Lewis%40manorparkacademy.org|d745b1c031c045d0dcc108dd46d8b88a|7c2b6a1004cc48b4b7d1df5014e5d734|0|0|638744618793754235|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=06R24KBoZvCDSOHm5s4AageEMX8VHEo81dVVD5KIQ%2Bg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Finformation-and-qa-with-our-autism-specialists-remoteonline-tickets-1232811505399%3Faff%3Doddtdtcreator&data=05|02|Rebecca.Lewis%40manorparkacademy.org|d745b1c031c045d0dcc108dd46d8b88a|7c2b6a1004cc48b4b7d1df5014e5d734|0|0|638744618793754235|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D|0|||&sdata=06R24KBoZvCDSOHm5s4AageEMX8VHEo81dVVD5KIQ%2Bg%3D&reserved=0


Gold Aisha 

Aqua Anayah 

Turquoise Ali 

Cerise Zara 

Crimson Sayed 

Ochre Cairo W 

Bronze Hannah 

Topaz David A 

Ruby Arezou 

Teal Sana 

Emerald Rayann 



 

 

House Points are now collected using Marvellous Me. You can see you child's individual house 

points by clicking on the 'thumbs up' button. However many 'thumbs up' they've had, this is the 

number of house points they have received in school!  

This week's winners overall is Edwards! 



 

Safeguarding and Wellbeing Update  - Scams and Fake News 

 



 



Dates for your Diary 

 

Reception Eye Tests  - Monday 10th February 

Safer Internet Day  - Tuesday 11th February 

End of Term  - Friday 14th February  

Back to School - Monday 24th February 

School Term Dates for Next Year - 2024/25 

Please see the calendar below showing all of the school term dates, bank holidays and teacher 

training days for the next academic year.  



 



Apply for free school meals 

 

Apply for free school meals - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Did you know that by registering your child for free school meals, you're not only ensuring they 

get a nutritious, hot meal every day but also supporting our school's funding? Every child who is 

registered for free school meals generates extra funding for the school, which we can invest 

directly back into your child's education and wellbeing. This funding helps us provide more 

resources, better learning environments, and additional support for our pupils. While all children 

in Reception, Year 1, and Year 2 (as well as those under the Mayor's Meals scheme in London) 

automatically receive free school meals, we only receive extra funding if you officially register 

your child. Please read the attached letter for information on how to apply. 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals


We are a Nut Free School! 

 



Give us a follow on Instagram! 

https://www.instagram.com/manorparkprimaryacademy/  

 

https://www.instagram.com/manorparkprimaryacademy/


If you need to report your child's absence... 

 

Please call 0121 327 1023 to report your child's absence by 9.30am 

If you need support with your child's attendance, please contact Jo Green via email at 

enquiry@manorparkacademy.org or call the school office.  
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